
FRANKLIN CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Meeting Minutes 
 
August 8, 2009 
Present   Glenn Morrill, Pete LePage, Bob Morin,  
 Absent   Roy Gilbreth, Ann Kegley, Robert Leighton                                        
Next meeting: September 8, 2009 7:00 pm, GAR Hall 
 
Meeting Called to order 7:05 PM at VMRA 
 
 
I         Old Business 
 
Follow-up from Jim Bolduc from Lepene Engineering on the wetland and water ways 
mapping that they are proposing. Jim left members of the Commission maps of the 
city of Franklin to look over and to make any suggestions, or point out any omissions 
that may be on the map. Jim Bolduc will be at the September meeting to get this 
information. 
 
Glenn Morrill to get together with the City Forrester to discuss what steps will have 
to be taken to go ahead with the widening of the snowmobile trails in Great Gaines 
Forest by the Snowmobile Club. 
 
Bob Morin briefed the Commission on renewed talks of re-organizing the 
Webster/Highland Lake Watershed Partnership and said he would keep the 
Commission updated as her learned more.    
 
 
  
II New Business 
 
Alan Carrigan, on behalf of the Army Corps of Engineers, presented a permit request 
from DES to repair a collapsed culvert which was part of an existing snowmobile trail 
on Army Corps land. After discussion Robert Morin made a motion to go ahead and 
give the Commission’s approval for the project. Motion seconded by Pete Lepage and 
passed. 
 
The Commission reviewed letter from DES dated June 25,2009 on a permit to make 
foundation repairs to an existing boat house By Shelia Sweeney 9 Grovers Ave 
Franklin, NH File # 2008-00436  
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:31 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	II New Business

